

# TFC Steering Committee Notes

**November 14th**

**Attendees:** Glen, Ben, Olivier, Karen, Joanna, Shebu, Anton, Bence, Dave

**Minutes:**

- Infrastructure
  - TF-A Release - The tree is frozen, 6 days of manual testing, should be wrapped up by this meeting next week.
  - TF-M Release - The tree is frozen, and going through testing. Targeting release for the end of the month.
  - Nightly build timing is going well.
  - When can we remove the two additional servers?
    - Ben is suggesting that we keep the servers for December as the TF-M release is tight to the end of the month.
    - The cost is about 450 Euros/month for the two servers.
  - We are waiting for the completion of the releases to work on the integration of features - Windows build, UBL, FVP
- Paul
  - Working on UBL Licensing. The patch has been posted but is currently blocked until the release is done.
  - TFC-471 TF-A LTS: Request for the script to generate an email for LTS release announcement - Awaiting Feedback
- Arthur
  - Working with the ST Board. Created a ticket to deploy boards to the Cambridge Lava Lab - [STG-5280](#).
  - IAR Compiler prototype has been done and Arthur can compile TF-M.
- Prioritization
  - The top 4 priorities from the board are - Boards, TF-A LTS, UBL Licensing, and IAR Compiler support
  - Windows Build
    - Need this to be evaluated after the release cycle.
- MBedTLS
  - There is an issue with the Windows 2013 job getting stuck because the license script is not completed. Bence is working on a fix.